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Edlow International Company '

1666 Connecticut A$e , N.W., Swte SCO /[h h
Washington, D C. 20(09 U.S.A. ;

Tel (202) 46.t-4959 I

Tlx 64367

Fax (202) 40-4R40
February 26, 1993- '

Ms. B. Wright i

Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

REF: PEtOItG APPLICATION XStN02730

Dear Ms. Wricfit: f-
!

As indicated during our recent telephone discussion regarding pending
application XSNM02730 (our reference KLK-77), The Kansai Electric Power Co., !

Inc., has notified us that they are increasing the quantity of material ;

ordered from the U.S. Department of Energy by 1,895 Kg. We therefore request '

that the pending application be changed to reflect a new' material quantity of
38,968 Kg uranim at 4.15% enrichment with 1,601 Kg U235.

,

Please note that this, total material quantity of 38,968 Kg is composed of two
material quantities: 37,813 Kg of uranium at 4.15% enrichment with 1,570 Kg

,

!

U235 and 1,155 Kg of uranium at 2.65% enrichment with 31 Kg U235. f

The country of origin of the source material for the increased quantity of !

1,895 kg uranium is U.S.A.
!

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require additional information
in support of this request.

;

Best regards, |
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bissaColvin
International Affairs Specialist l
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